
10 December 2020
 

 
Dear Anushka Tiwari,
 
Congratulations!

 
You have been selected for admission to the University for Peace (UPEACE) to pursue the MA in
International Law and Human Rights for the 2021-2022 academic year.

 
Please carefully review the supplementary documents containing the following information:

 
·         Financial Terms and Conditions 
·         Methods and Instructions for Tuition Payment 
·         Confirmation of Enrollment Instructions 

 
 
Please note your admission is provisional until you provide the following: 

 
-  Final, official transcripts and diploma

 
 
Should you need assistance with any of these processes, please contact the Admissions Office via email at
admissions@upeace.org or phone +506-2205-9065.

 
On behalf of the entire UPEACE community, I extend a warm welcome and best wishes for your success.
We appreciate your interest in UPEACE and hope you share our enthusiasm about your future.
 
Best regards,
 

 
Angela Willis
Admissions Coordinator
Office of the Registrar and Academic Administration
University for Peace
upeace.org | +506 2205-9065

 

 


